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03/01/2024  18:19:342022/3337/P OBJ Verity Lewis To Whom it may concern,

I live above the current unit and proposed new unit in flat 187C and based on the current unit in place which 

has proved to exceed acceptable noise levels object to the new proposal.

Given the current unit was installed without planning permission and any complaints have been dismissed and 

disregarded by the applicant and the one attempt to make the noise better (which was only after council 

involvement and about 12months of work from my neighbour) was entirely without technical know how I have 

no faith that the new revised plan would be any better.

We have lived with this nuisance since 2021, which has caused one neighbour to move out due in sheer 

frustration and impact to her sleep, and we have finally got peace and quiet due to the enforcement issued so 

you can understand my trepidation that we could go back to square 1 with the excessive noise levels.

Part of the acoustic report submitted by the applicant notes that the background noise continues into the 

evening, however they note 9pm when all noise complaint visits have been 12pm - 3am as this when the 

background noise abates and any excessive noise really is unreasonable at that time.

In addition the report focuses on the noise level, but not the fact that it is an inconsistent noise which is more 

disruptive, nor what the human impact is of having that noise 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. It is truly 

hellish, and no report can demonstrate the actual impact of living around it.

Due to the above I object to the application request.

Best,

Verity
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